
 

 

 

 

 

22 May 2024 

Committee remits 

Dear Chair,  

During the Business Committee’s meeting on 14 May, we considered a letter from the 

Chair of the Climate Change, Environment, and Infrastructure Committee regarding 

challenges in relation to that Committee’s remit which have arisen from recent changes 

to ministerial portfolios. 

The Business Committee agreed to write to other Senedd committees to invite you to 

provide any views that you have on current committee remits, in order that we can 

consider any issues that have arisen in a coordinated manner.  

I intend for the Business Committee to return to consider these matters further ahead 

of the summer recess and would therefore be grateful to receive any views or 

reflections that your Committee has by Friday 21 June 2024. Please let me know if you 

anticipate having any difficulty responding in this timeframe. 

I enclose a copy of the correspondence sent from the Chair of the Climate Change, 

Environment, and Infrastructure Committee concerning their remit for context. 

Kind regards, 

 

The Rt Hon. Elin Jones MS 

Y Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee 
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